Grange Valley Primary School

'Inspire to guide, challenge and achieve.'

Newsletter

16th September 2016



Grange Valley Outdoor Learning Without Limits Area officially opened today!

We have had a great week finishing off in style with our official opening. Thanks to all parents and guests who managed to attend today and also those who came in to school throughout the week for our Story Times and Year Ahead meetings. Your support is much appreciated and valued by staff and children alike.

Tuck Shop Re-Opens for KS2

The School Tuck Shop, for Years 3 and above, will be open for business again from Monday 19th September. It will be open during the afternoon break in the hall and run by Year 6 children. All items are healthy options and priced between 30p and 50p each.

Schools Health Screening

Your child is entitled to have access to the national Healthy Child Programme which includes support from the school nursing service, screening and immunisations. As the school and health staff work together to support your child, details such as names and dates of birth of children will be requested if they need to contact you about your child or issue information regarding any forthcoming screening.

If you do not wish your child's details to be shared so that you can receive this information, please send a letter to the school office informing us you wish to opt out.

Ш

Ш

Ш

Short Reminders School meals are now £2.25 per day, a full week costs £11.25. If your child is changing from school dinners to packed lunches or vice versa, please ensure you inform the office.

Fun Friday

Come and join Mrs Barker in the Sunshine Room for Fun Friday. Drop in for a coffee and a chat 9.50am each Friday starting on 23rd September.

Parents and carers from all year groups are welcome. Please use the external side door to the Sunshine Room.



Person of the week for

"I can suggest ways to make our school happy and friendly"



							- 4 41
	YR	Y1	Y2	Y3	Y4	Y5	Y6
Gold	Bella J	Ruby C	Ava D	Ruby G	Lloyd S	Taylor Y	Ewan M
Silver	Isla W	Bria P	Lily T	Joe T	Libby D	Callum P	Ellia S
Bronze	Sonny B	Tarley W	Maisee A	Thomas B	Charlie F	Jennifer D	Ruby M
Writer of the week	Bella S	Jack B	Max B	Sophie K	Aiden Y	Maisie H	Рорру М

Timetable of events						
Week/comm 19.09.16	Before School	During School	After School			
Monday 19.09.16		Governor Learning Walk Assembly Dance YR Y2				
Tuesday 20.09.16		Seal Assembly PM Everton coaches Y1 Y2	Everton Coaches Y4, 5, 6 Club			
Wednesday 21.09.16	Dance Y3 Y4	PM Cricket	Y4 PGL info meeting			
Thursday 22.09.16	Dance Y5 Y6	Y1 Reading event, Bring a Teddy PM Year 4 Brass				
Friday 23.09.16		Fun Friday Celebration Assembly Orienteering Y3 Y2	Orienteering Club Y4			



Important — Parent Contact Information

Data Contact Sheets are available from the School Office for checking and signing. We need all Parents / Carers to check through all the contact and medical information etc., make any amendments then sign at the bottom before returning the form. Parents who cannot call in to school please contact the office and request the form via email. Thank you.

Diary Dates	
Wednesday 21st September	Year 4—PGL parent's meeting 3.30pm
Thursday 22nd September	Year 1—Bring a Teddy today
Wednesday 28th September	Y6—Mixed football comp at Selwyn Jones
Tuesday 4th October	School Individual photographs—morning
Tuesday 4th October	Nursery Open Evening
Friday 14th October	Y5—Crucial Crew
Thursday 20th October	School closes for half term

As always, please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any concerns or ideas for how we can continue to improve further. Email: grangevalley@sthelens.org.uk Telephone: 01744678300 Follow us on@gr: twitterangevalley1

Mrs D Holcroft, Head Teacher

Mrs C Threlkeld, Deputy Head Teacher

Newsletter subscription http://www.grangevalley.st-helens.sch.uk/news/newsletter-subscription













